REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON TMPROVEMENT OF OTHER SPECIES

Frank S. Santamour, Jr., Chairman

As some of you may remember there was formed, in the waning moments of
last year's NEFTIC, a Committee on the Improvement of "Other" Species -- those
which were not covered by existing committees. The purpose of this Committee
was to investigate the possibilities of and interest in the improvement of
other species. We have two recommendations:

1. We recommend the establishment of a Committee on the Improvement
of Larch with David B. Cook as Chairman and Clyde Chandler as a member.

2. We also recommend that a Committee on the Improvement of Virginia
Pine be set up with Albert G. Snow, Jr., as Chairman. The members mentioned
have agreed to serve.

The Conference accepted the recommendations of the Committee on the
Improvement of Other Species and voted to establish the following new tech-
nical Committees, with instructions to the chairmen to select any additional
committee members:

Committee on Improvement of Larch
David B. Cook, Chairman, Clyde Chandler
Committee on Improvement of Virginia Pine
Albert G. Snow, Jr., Chairman
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